
 
 

Mar 31, 2021, 2:14 PM 
 
Hi Mina, 
 
I thought you should have a copy of what I wrote to Jeanette about this.  I asked that the 
letter be passed on to the FEC, so perhaps you saw it already.  No one , after these 
many months (since November)  responded to it.  
 
Dear Jeanette,



that we work toward that end. But I'm writing to make clear that the claim--let's call it the 
claim made by proponents of "safetyism"--that harm has been caused by some person's 
utterance, and that the claimed hurt is enough to cancel or restrict that person's 
utterance, is exactly what I am challenging and questioning. So, as we work toward 
bringing about the needed dialogue, this point begs for clarity: just because my view as I 
express it is different from that of others, even deplored and stigmatized as “harmful” by 
many others, cannot lead to the conclusion that my words actually do (or did) cause 
harm and cannot then lead to the call for an official—in this case the head of the FA-- to 
treat them as if they really were a threat to anybody's personal safety. Such a leap in 
logic and ethics is profoundly and doubly wrong.  The question of whether my words (or 
the expressed thoughts of any member of our community) are a threat to safety is one 
matter, among others, that needs to be addressed and debated by the 
community.  Your recognition of “the harm” done by my little talk, which ironically 
enough was on the subject of free expression, jumped the gun. You assumed 
something to be so, the threat to safety, that you had no right to assume. 

Anyone joining in a dialogue about this issue will think and say whatever they hold to be 
true.  Of course. What ought not to happen, though, is that the very argument I am 
questioning and saying is actually a bad argument be 1) assumed to be valid by 



 
 
 
Mina Cheon <mcheon@mica.edu> 
 

Mar 31, 2021, 7:58 PM 
 
 
 to Alan, Firmin, Jeanette, me 

 
 

Saul,  
I am directing this email to some of the FEC copied here. 
 

 
Saul Myers <smyers@mica.edu> 
 

Mar 31, 2021, 10:40 PM 
 
 
 to Mina 

  I thought FEC saw it .  Thanks for sending it. 
 

Saul Myers <smyers@mica.edu> 
 

Apr 1, 2021, 10:43 AM 
 
 
 to Mina 

  Clarification, 
 
I did receive something from Jeanette, but it was a bureaucratic response which did not 
take up directly my question whether she, as head of the FEC, believed that my talk on 
freedom of 


